CRETE CEMETERY BOARD MEETING
August 30, 2021

Crete City Hall

Chairman Judy Henning called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. with the Nebraska Open Meeting Law Act

Members present: Eleanor Henning, Gene Eggebraaten, Larry Eberspacher, Kathy Stastny, Judy Henning and Pam
Busboom.

Present also was Tom Ourada, City Administrator.

Eleanor made a motion to approve the minutes of July 26, 2021, Gene seconded. Motion carried.
Kathy made a motion to approve the Treasurers Report, Larry seconded. Motion carried.

Old Business

Kathy made a motion and Larry seconded to give Tom Ourada the authority to contact with a Landscaper on the project
of plants or flowers to beautify Riverside Cemetery. Possibly to have this project start in the fall and finish in the spring.

Mr. Ourada the City Council Meeting approved to reinstate Kathy Stastny and Pam Busboom.
Currently enough birdhouses in Riverside.

Still need update as to military markers being straightened.

New Business

Larry Eberspacher has formally resigned his position on the cemetery board.

The next meeting will be in April 2022.

Being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:27 p.m.

Secretary

Pam Busboom



